
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  FINA NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 

FROM: FINA, Lausanne 

DATE:  13th June 2017                                                            

RE:  FINA WORLD AQUATICS DAY 

 

NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING THIS ONE: 1 

 

    Dear Friends, 

We are sending you this correspondence referring to the celebration of the 

1st FINA World Aquatics Day: www.fina.org/event/fina-world-aquatics-day  

We have the pleasure to inform you that financial support will be provided to 

the FINA National Federations taking part in this celebration in the year 

2017. Those who wish to apply for this financial aid will have to comply with 

the following criteria: 

- Submission of a detailed budget. 

- Submission of a celebration programme and the structure put into place to 

organise their respective World Aquatics Day celebrations. 

- All National Federations taking part and being supported by FINA will have 

to submit photos and video footage of their celebration in order to benefit 

from this grant. FINA will reserve the right to use these visual and/or audio 

recordings for promotion purposes on our website and/or in our publications. 

We look forward to hearing from you should your National Federation be 

interested in applying. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Cornel Marculescu     
FINA Executive Director      
 

CM/mm         


